
 
Communication #1 
February 28, 2023 

 
 
 

1st Report Accessible Public Transit Service Advisory Committee 
Tuesday February 13, 2024 

Virtual Meeting  
 
 

Those present were:     B. Quesnel - Chair 
  E. Harrison – Vice Chair  
  L. Boateng 
  S. Oster  
  J. Pribil 
 A. Rinn 
 D. Ruston 
 J. Surerus 

D. Whatmore 
  
         
Regrets:      S. Deebrah    
 
Also present were: K. Paleczny – General Manager  
 S. Wilson – Director of Operations 
 C. Roy – Secretary  
 C. Webb - Voyago 
 G. Messier - Interpreter 
   
 
   
At the February 13, 2024 meeting, the Accessible Public Transit Service Advisory Committee: 
 

i. Received a presentation from Dillon Consulting re the development of the 2024 – 2027 Business 
Plan. The Committee provided feedback to be INCLUDED for consideration in the development of 
the 2024 – 2027 Business Plan. 

 
 
and NOTED and FILED the following: 
 

i. Letter from C. Roy re 5th Report of the Accessible Public Transit Service Advisory Committee;  
 
 
Enclosure 
 
I – Presentation from Dillon Consulting re the development of the 2024 – 2027 Business Plan 
 
 
 
 
 

Caroline Roy 
Secretary, 

Accessible Public Transit Service Advisory Committee 

http://www.londontransit.ca/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/Communication-1-Enclosure-I-2024.02.pdf
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